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August 28, 1980

Mr. Lindsay Childs
8 Providence St.
Albany, N.Y. 12203

Dear Mr. Childs,

This is to acknowledge your recent letter requesting
the re~establishment of the residential zoning tn Providence
Street along the rear lot lines i 175 feet to the south of
the right~of-way. The matter is being included with other
applications for regoning to be considered in the revision
of the Town Development Plan., If any further action on
your part is necessary or if any additional information is
required to process your application I will contact you.

If you have any questions please call me at the Town
Hall

S ncerely,

Matthew J. Del z;

Town Planning Consultant
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